NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE PROPOSED
JEFF DAVIS COUNTY

2019 BUDGET

The Jeff Davis County Commissioners Court will hold a Public Hearing on the 2019
Proposed Budget on September 10, 2018, at 9:00 am in the County/District Courtroom of the
Jeff Davis Courthouse in Fort Davis, TX. Any person may attend and may participate in the
hearing. Commissioners Court will take action on the proposed budget at the Regular
Commissioners Court meeting September 10, 2008 at 9:00 am.

The budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $156743.00
(6.99%) and of that amount $4402.63 is the tax revenue to be added from new property added

to the tax roll this year.



